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Mary Rose School 2018-2019

To: All parents
Date: 4" November, 2018

Monthly Circular (December)

Students are required to wear winter school uniforms starting on 19" November 2018, Monday. Students
who have ordered winter uniforms at school should have received the uniforms already. If there are any
enquiries, you can contact our staff or the vendor directly. Students may wear dark blue cotton-padded vest
in cold weather while girls can wear grey stockings and panty hoses as well. Please mark your child’s name
on the clothes for recognition.

Parent’s Day will be held on 8" December, 2018 (Saturday). For details, please refer to related notice.

The School Christmas Service will be held on 21" December, 2018 (Friday) in the School Hall from
11:00a.m.-12:00n.n..The School Christmas Party will be held afterwards in the afternoon. (Arrangements
for classes, before school and after school will be as usual.)

To prevent the spread of influenza in school, parents/guardians please mark down the temperature of your
child on the Student’s Handbook every day before sending him/her to school.

School will be closed on the following dates:
10" December, 2018 (Monday) as the substitute holiday for Parent’s Day;
19" December, 2018 (Wednesday) for Staff Development Day;
24" December, 2018 to 2" January, 2019 for Christmas and New Year Holiday. School will resume on
3" January, 2018 (Thursday).

Fees for December 2018 will be charged via autopay on 28" December, 2018.

<If you have any enquiries, please contact the school social worker.>

Mary Rose School
Reply Slip
| am the parent of (Group ), and have read and comprehended all the

content and details stated in the Monthly Circular (December).

Signature of parent:

Date:




